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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 317/2017 

Date: 17th May 2017 

Government welcome Gibraltar pledge in UK Liberal Democrat 

manifesto 
  

The Government welcome the pledge in the manifesto of the UK Liberal Democrats published 

today to campaign to protect the rights of the people of Gibraltar. 

  

The manifesto says: 

  

“We will fight to ensure that the priorities and long-term interests of the nations of the UK are fully 

taken into account during negotiations. We will oppose any moves that threaten the political 

stability of Northern Ireland. We will also campaign to protect the rights of the people of Gibraltar.” 

  

It is good news that political parties in the United Kingdom are taking note of the position of 

Gibraltar in the run-up to the general election of Thursday 8 June. The Government is very pleased 

with its lobbying work across all political parties in the United Kingdom which is designed to make 

sure that our concerns are understood by all. 
  

 


